
August 2012 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

If you have a story or 

news item you would 

like to contribute to 

the Wy’east Newslet-

ter, send it to Rod 

Stroh at: 

rod.stroh@yahoo.com  

WAG Summer Party! 

Wy’east Artisans Guild 

Newsletter 

This years walk will be in the Columbia 

Gorge on Sunday, August 19th 

 

Our plan is to hike from the parking lot 

at Horsetail Falls on Historic Hwy. 30, 

up the 4/10’s mile trail to Ponytail 

Falls.  After photographing and enjoy-

ing the falls here we continue on toward 

Oneonta Falls and then down to Hwy. 

30 and a 1/2 mile walk back to the cars. 

 

The overall trip is about 2.5 miles from 

the cars back to the cars and an eleva-

tion gain of 610 feet.  We will be taking 

it easy and resting as often needed. 

Becky Hawley under Ponytail falls. Bring a lunch, water, camera! & a friend to carry it... 

 

Let’s carpool from the Civic Plaza fountain, in Sandy, at 9am.  Others may meet us at the 

Horsetail Scenic Area parking lot. You will know you are there by the sign and the falls right by 

the hwy. There are two picnic tables east of the falls, where we will meet and set off at 10am. 

Ivan Vegvary making Langos, Hungarian fried bread…. 

Thank you Ivan for sharing these wonderful treats. 

 

A good time was had by all at this year’s WAG summer picnic, hosted by Martha 

Reel. 

See Waterfalls Through Artists Eyes... 

August 19      
Photo walk  

“See Waterfalls 

Through Artist’s 

Eyes” 

Show deadlines and 

preview/openings 

listed pages 2  



Felting Workshop... 
“We had a lovely time felting on top of silk 

scarves on June 30th,” said Kathrine de Vries 

the workshop leader.  

 

Wendy Gilbert, Cheryl Hooley and Connie Otto 

participated. After they were fully felted, the 

ladies dyed the silk.  

 

Donations from the workshop benefit the Solace 

in Silk program. 

 

 

Photo: Wendy Gilbert dying her scarf.   

 

Wash -Wooly's now available at Short’s Corner! 
 

Thanks go to Gale & Sharon Meier, Shorty’s Corner gas 

and market, who have graciously offered us space for 

our Kid’s Outreach fundraiser.   

 

Get your wooly and give some as gifts….. 

 

Contact Becky Hawley to order. 

503-668-5590    bek . Hawley@yahoo.com 

Wash Wooly's 

Upcoming Art Show Themes 
Themes have been chosen for the next art shows at the Sandy Actors Theatre! 

 

Blythe Spirit...  "Art With Soul" Let these words make your imagination run wild... Sept. 5 is the 

deadline for entry into this show. 

 

Leading Ladies..."Not What It Seems"  Artwork should have a twist, something hidden, or some-

thing contradictory;  make the viewer look closely  and perhaps confuse them a bit. Op art or anything 

incongruous… 

 

The Last Romance..."Second Chances" Recycled art made from; recycled material, a painting over an 

old  painting, artwork with a pentimento (Look it up), or whatever you can come up with! 

 

The Mousetrap..."Mystery" This is an open show... what will you enter? Who done it? You! 

 

The Sunshine Boys...“That’s Entertainment”  

Direct comments, inquiries & entries to:    Becky Hawley     bek . hawley@yahoo. com    (503) 668-5590 

 

For your calendar, the preview/openings are:    Sept 13, Nov 8, Feb 7, Apr 4 & May 30 
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Board of  Directors  & Officers 

2012—13  Guest Speakers…! 
Martha Reel is our program coordinator, for next years guest speakers. 

Is there someone you think would be an interesting speaker?  

Contact Martha to arrange an invitation for them. 

Perhaps you would like to be the guest speaker and discuss your art techniques with the group,  

email Martha and let her know.     Marthareel@gmail.com 

Invite folks to join us!!!!! 

GROW  THE GUILD… 

MAKE NEW FRIENDS & LEARN NEW 

THINGS TOGETHER!   

Shows … 

 

The deadline for artwork entries, for any of these shows, is 7-10 days before the preview. Please 

do NOT wait until the last minute to send in your tag info,  Putting on these shows take time 

and planning, to say the least; it's very helpful to know who's planning to participating as far in 

advance as possible…! 

mailto:fenwicks1@frontier.com
mailto:kathrynedevries.artworks@gmail.com
mailto:marthareel@gmail.com
mailto:bek.hawley@yahoo.com

